passion for sports grounds

Prepare now for the 2024 season with the exclusive SMG
machine service.

While the 2023 season is just over, the start of the next one is already
imminent. Are your machines ready for new, demanding tasks on the
construction site?

SMG, the leading manufacturer of high-quality machines for the construction,
maintenance and recycling of synthetic sports surfaces, reminds you that thorough
preparation of your machines for the 2024 season is crucial. To ensure that your
machines function optimally and meet high requirements, we recommend using our
exclusive SMG machine service.

Efficient service inspections for smooth preparation for the season

Our pre-planned service inspections make it easier to carry out repairs efficiently
and thoroughly. The inspections allow potential weak points to be identified and
remedied at an early stage to ensure a smooth start.

How to use our service

If you are not sure whether your machines are ready for the next season, please
send us current photos of the machine (with serial number and operating hours) as
well as a possible description of the error or specific spare parts request depending
on the spare parts drawing. Our experienced technicians will assess your machine
and offer you the best possible solution.

Extend the lifespan of your machines with our service

The service life of our SMG machines is significantly increased through regular
maintenance and service. We therefore recommend that you use our service before
the start of the new season.

Arrange an appointment today

We currently still have capacity available, so please do not hesitate to contact our
specialists to arrange an appointment. We are at your disposal to ensure that your
machines are optimally prepared for the start of the season.

Operating your SMG machine

Are you familiar with the operation of your machine or can we still support you with
this? Our SMG supervisors are always ready to explain to you the correct handling
and maintenance of your machine. As a further service, we can also provide you
with operating instructions videos as well as videos about the correct service of your
machines - talk to us!

A successful start to the new season with machines powered by SMG
We wish you a successful start into the 2024 season and continued joy and success
with your machines powered by SMG.

Thank you for your trust in SMG!

Your SMG team

Made in Germany
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SMG Sportplatzmaschinenbau GmbH
Robert-Bosch-Str. 3
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